
Coos County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and complies with section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 
E-mail:  jrowe@co.coos.or.us  

July 12, 2021 
 
Jill Rolfe 
Planning Director 
 
Re: Tentative Plat Review – Partition P-21-003 
       T26S, R14 W, Section 01CA TL 1000 
      Applicant: Roy Manry 
 
Comments 
 
Driveway access to Parcel 2 off of Barview Blvd. must meet the standards of CCZLDO Section 7.1.425 
Access Connection and Driveway Design.  
 
Storage shed in the right-of way adjacent to Parcel 2 must be relocated out of the right-of-way. 
 
Fence located in the Barview Blvd. right-of-way can stay along as it is a minimum of seven-feet from the edge 
of the travel lane. 
 
Thank you, 
 
JohnJRowe 
John Rowe 
Roadmaster 
 
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC WORKS 
ROAD - SOLID WASTE  

250 N Baxter Street, Coquille, Oregon 97423 
 
 

(541) 396-7665 
FAX (541) 396-1023  

 
JOHN ROWE 

      Director / Roadmaster     


